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The	revised	version	of	the	manuscript,	"A	High	Duty	Cycle	Transmitter	Unit	for	Steady-State	Surface	NMR
Instruments",	has	been	carefully	evaluated.	The	authors	have	adequately	addressed	the	concerns	raised	in
the	previous	review,	notably	regarding	the	figures	and	overall	comprehension	of	the	manuscript.	The
necessary	revisions	have	been	made	to	enhance	the	clarity	and	quality	of	the	work.

All	issues	appear	to	have	been	resolved	satisfactorily,	and	the	manuscript	is	now	considered	suitable	for
publication.	Acceptance	is	recommended.


